CITY oF
PORT LAVACA

POLICE DEPARTMENT

To: City Secretary Mandy Grant

From: Chief Colin Rangnow

Date: August 24, 2023

Subject: Agenda Item: Surplus Patrol Units

The Port Lavaca Police Department requests approval from City Council of the City of Port Lavaca to
declare three fleet vehicles used in a patrol capacity as surplus and donate said vehicles to Calhoun
County Independent School District.

Unit 3200 2016 Chevrolet Tahoe VIN #1GNLCDEC5GR178417
Unit 2957 2016 Chevrolet Tahoe VIN #AGNLC2EC3FR252825
Unit 2910 2014 Chevrolet Tahoe VIN #1GNLC2E03ER224253

Above mentioned are decommissioned and no longer used in day to day operations.
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Chief Colin

Port Lavaca Police Department



MCMHOUN COUNTY Calhoun County ISD

INDEPENDENT Office of Superintendent

ﬁ 525 N. Commerce Street
ﬂSCHOOL DISTRICT Port Lavaca, Texas 77979

September 1, 2023

City or Port Lavaca and Port Lavaca Police Department,

Calhoun County ISD will gladly accept donated vehicles and equipment from the
City of Port Lavaca and Port Lavaca Police Department. The CCISD Board of

Trustees will be informed of this generous donation.

Thanks for your support,

Evan Cardwell, Superintendent




